Chris O'Brien
“

From: Armand Bilodeau <ahb18@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:50 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: House Bill 6256

Dear House Finance Committee:

As a life long Rhode Island resident, and just recently retired at age 69, | strongly oppose H6256. |
have worked my entire life, and even in retirement pay taxes on my social security and monthly
withdrawals from my 401K. | purchased the boat for my retirement after working my entire life, and
you are considering taxing me more. The state should consider how this will affect the marine
industry in Rhode Island. Instead of taxing us the taxpayers more, reduce costs and expenditures.

Armand Bilodeau
51 Ellen Lane
Cranston, Rl 02921



